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From: Ingrid Napier 
Sent: Thursday, 10 March 2022 10:23 PM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Emergency powers
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Categories: Submission

Dear Committee Secretary, 

I am deeply distressed knowing that you are considering to extend the State of Emergency bill. 

I do not support this bill in any way. 

Please do not ignore my democratic right as a living person, who up until this moment has had autonomy 
over my own body and personal affairs, within the bounds of the Law. 

By extending the State of Emergency, we the people will lose the freedom of choice, free speech and we 
will see further destruction of a once wealthy country. 

Yours sincerely 

Ingrid Napier 
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